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Madam Vice-President,
Nepal welcomes the delegation of Chile to the fourth cycle of UPR and thanks them for the presentation of national report.
We take positive note of the National Climate Change Adaptation Plan 2024-2029 and the National Energy Policy aimed at reaching carbon neutrality by 2050.
In a constructive spirit, we would like to recommend Chile the following:
1. Sustain measures to combat trafficking in-persons and gender-based violence.
2. Redouble efforts towards protecting rights of migrants and ensuring their equal access to social benefits.
We wish Chile a successful review.  
Thank you, Madam Vice-President.

image1.jpeg




